
 
Contact: Capt. Chris Buchanan 

Telephone: 850-227-1115 
Email: cbuchanan@gcso.fl.gov 

  
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
August 8, 2016 

WANTED FOR SEXUAL BATTERY 
 

Gulf County Sheriff Mike Harrison seeks the public’s assistance locating a wanted 

person.  Deonte James Ray, a 24 year old black male, is wanted by the Gulf County 

Sheriff’s Office for Sexual Battery.  His last known address was 3734 Biltmore Drive 

Apt. A in Panama City Beach, Florida. 

 

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Deonte James Ray are asked to contact 

the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office at 850-227-1115, your local law enforcement agency, or 

call Crime Stoppers at 785-TIPS(8477). 
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